
Yorkmead Primary School 

Friday 15th March 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well done to the School Council and Mr Neale-Crane for the money they have raised via their 

comic relief activities, the amount raised to follow. It was wonderful to see so many red noses, 

colourful and wacky wigs!  

Year 4 visited Chedworth Villa on Wednesday and all of the children had a thoroughly                             

enjoyable time, they were able to share lots of their learning with me on Thursday.  

Year 3 visited the Mandir on Thursday, like Year 4, they had a wonderful experience and were 

full of enthusiasm on their return.  

Thank-you to all of those parents who have attended parents evening this week, I appreciate 

with Ramadan and breaking fast you made the time to come to school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes.  

Mr Newman-Smith  

 

Reception  Year Two  Year Three Year Four  Year Five Year Six  Year One 

88.9% 95.7% 92.6% 77.6% 93.2% 90.9% 92.8% 

Well done Year Two! 

Whole school attendance this week: 90.2%  

Workers of the week: 

Year One Aleeza (1 Sussex) & Omar Z (1 Cornwall). 

Year Two  Husnain (2 Cumbria) & Abdul-Mannan (2 Kent). 

Year Three Amelia-Rose (3 Gwynedd) & Safya (3 Essex). 

Year Four Madiha (4 Scottish Highlands) & Iraj (4 Dorset). 

Year Five Sara (5 Derby) & Eiliyah (5 Suffolk).  

Year Six Safa (6 Northumberland) & Faiza (6 County Antrim).  

Inset Days 2023 – 2024  

Monday 22nd July 2024 


